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September 22, 2006 

MEMORANDUM TO: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators  
National Flood Insurance Program Servicing Agent 

FROM: 

Chief Underwriter 

Donald R. Beaton, Jr. 

    Risk Insurance Branch 

SUBJECT: 	 List of Properties Removed from Injunction List in  
Monroe County, FL 

The U.S. District Court for the Southern District of Florida has ordered additional modifications to 
the injunction in Monroe County that prohibits the issuance of flood insurance on new developments 
in suitable habitat (reference WYO Company Bulletin W-06013, March 3, 2006).  These orders have 
deleted locations from the list of “Monroe County Real Estate Numbers in Suitable Habitat 9/05” 
(DE#238). The list of properties that have been removed can be found at: 
http://www.monroecounty-fl.gov/Pages/MonroeCoFL_WebDocs/insurance/offthelist806.pdf 

The removed properties, identified by real estate parcel number, are organized by the date of various 
court orders that effected their removal from the injunction list. The date of the corresponding court 
order is the effective date that these properties are eligible for flood insurance issued through the 
National Flood Insurance Program. 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to Donald Beaton, Chief Underwriter, 
Federal Emergency Management Agency at (202) 646-3442 or (e-mail) donald.beaton@dhs.gov. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
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